Draft Listserve invitation to partners:

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services is requesting your feedback on the following “Welcome to Medicare” packages, which we send to newly-eligible consumers who are enrolled automatically in Medicare:

· 2017-Welcome-to-Medicare-Domestic: This package is mailed to people 3 months before their 65th birthday or 25th month of disability if they are collecting Social Security benefits. The package includes a welcome letter, brochure, Medicare card and reply envelope. These individuals are automatically enrolled in both Premium-free Part A and Part B. People who don’t want Part B must follow the instructions in the packet and return their Medicare card to SSA. 

· 2017-Welcome-to-Medicare-Living-Abroad: This package is mailed to people living in foreign countries 4 months before their 65th birthday or 25th month of disability if they are collecting Social Security benefits. The package includes a welcome letter, brochure, a request for a Part B enrollment form and reply envelope. These individuals are enrolled in only Premium-free Part A. People who want Part B must take action and enroll in it.

· 2017-Welcome-to-Medicare-Puerto-Rico (Spanish): This package is in Spanish only and mailed to people living in Puerto Rico 4 months before their 65th birthday or 25th month of disability if they are collecting Social Security benefits. The package includes a welcome letter and brochure. These individuals are enrolled in only Premium-free Part A.  People who want Part B must take action and enroll in it.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Visit cms.gov/Partnerships to review the materials. You can send your feedback by completing the spreadsheet that’s provided and emailing it to medicareandyou@cms.hhs.gov by May 5.   

Thank you in advance for helping us make improvements to ensure that people have the information they need to make informed health care choices. If you have questions, please email us at medicareandyou@cms.hhs.gov.




